
 

 

February 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Richard Carlson, Chairperson 
House Committee on Taxation 
Statehouse, Room 274-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Carlson: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2266 by House Committee on Taxation 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2266 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2266 would require all retailers in a community improvement district (CID) to print 
the CID tax rate and the amount of tax that was generated by the CID tax rate on each receipt 
that is issued to a consumer. 
 
 The Department of Revenue indicates that HB 2266 would have no fiscal effect on state 
revenues or expenditures.  Retailers would incur costs to reprogram cash registers, but such costs 
cannot be estimated. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Steve Neske, Revenue 
 


